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Dear Parent/Carer           September 2020 
 
My GCSE science.com for Combined Science for Y10 (October 2020 to June 2022) 
 
As part of our commitment to supporting your child through their Science GCSEs, the school would like to offer you 
a subscription to My GCSE Science video tutorials and exam-preparation resources.  This resource is available as a 
two year account which ends on 30 June 2022. 
 
My GCSE Science has created an excellent online learning and revision platform that is fully updated for the 9-1 GCSE 
specifications. As well as video tutorials, the platform provides multiple-choice quizzes, exam-style questions and 
mark schemes on every topic. It covers both Foundation and Higher tier material and provides advice on Maths Skills 
and Required Practicals.  A ‘traffic-light’ progress tracker provides structure and organisation to help your child 
navigate the substantial amount of content on the course. My GCSE Science works well on laptops, tablets and 
smartphones. Link to parental free taster https://www.my-gcsescience.com/pricing/ 
 
Subscriptions for this two year account will cost £8.20 and there is a deadline of Friday 25 September 2020 to order an 
account for next two academic years Y10 & Y11 (2020/2022).  Login details for accounts purchased will be sent to 
students and parents as soon as they are available after the closing date. Please note that the password for your 
account will be reset after year one and a new password will be supplied for year two. Any accounts requested 
thereafter will need to be purchased direct from the company website   https://www.my-gcsescience.com/  
 
You can order this item by going online to your Parentpay account.  Unfortunately we no longer accept cash or cheque 
payments within school. 
 
Parentpay is a very secure website where you can pay online or you can pay in cash at local stores where you see the 
PayPoint logo.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like a copy of your unique activation username and password please email parentpay@silverdale-
chorustrust.org  stating your child’s name and year group.  Once you have paid, please check on Parentpay that you 
have received a transaction receipt for the payment – you can use this as proof of purchase in the situation of us not 
receiving your payment and possibly not allowing your child to take part in an activity/ receive resources. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
Mrs K Beale 
Subject Leader Science 
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